

St. Paulinus Catholic Primary School



Inspiring all to live, learn and love in the light of Jesus. (cf John 8:12)

21st March 2018



Dear Parents / Carers,

Thank you all for your brilliant support at the Easter Fundraiser yesterday morning.

Early Years and Key Stage I raised an amazing £ 351.00

- The Easter Egg Raffle was drawn and the eggs have been given out.
- James (1G) guessed the rabbit's name as 'Custard'.
- Hughie (EYU) guessed 'Smarties' in the 'Guess What's in the Chocolate Box'
- Amelia (2I) guessed 'Prosecco' in the 'Guess What's in the Bottle Box'.
- The winners of the colouring competition will receive their chocolate eggs when the entries have been judged on Tuesday 27th March.

All the money raised throughout school during Lent will be added together and sent to Catholic Care and CAFOD.

Thank you once again for your continued generosity,



The EYU and KSI Staff





'An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission... this school inspires all within this faith community to live life to the full.' Ofsted 2017

Tel: (01924) 488282 E-mail: office@stpaulinus.org Website: www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk